TOWN OF HAMILTON
SPECIAL CLOSED MEETING
THURSDAY, FEBRUARY 25, 2021


Chairman Blaine Lee opened this special meeting on Thursday, February 25, 2021 at 7:00 p.m.  The following people were in attendance:  Blaine Lee, Paul Degenhardt, Kevin Hoyer, Dean Olson, Reid Carrie, Steve Knudson, Chris Brueggeman, Jeremy Tomesh, Sara Schultz and Dixie Fladhammer.  A recap of the January meeting was given by Mr. Tomesh.
New items that were discussed included the layout of the recycling center (compactors, dumpsters, brush/leaf bin), septic system and well, the direction the gate into the recycling area will swing, and where the fuel storage will be located.  Next, we discussed financing options (Union State Bank, USDA, and the Board of Commissioners of Land) and the process of obtaining bids.  We have scheduled a Special Informational Electors meeting for April 20th at 7:00 p.m.  Chairman Lee motioned to adjourn the meeting at 9:15 p.m. and Supervisor Hoyer supported with a second.  Motion carried.

                                                                                                                                       _______________________
                                                                                                                                       Sara Schultz, Clerk
